
 

 

December 19, 2016 
 
 
On behalf of 
 

Ozark Telephone Company, Inc. 
815 Oneida 
Ozark, MO 64865 

 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE: In the Matter of Access Charge Tariff Filings Introducing Broadband-only Loop 

Service, WC Docket No. 16-317 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Ozark Telephone Company, Inc. (Ozark or the Company) (FRN 0004269817) pursuant to the 
Commission’s October 6, 2016 Order, submits its Tariff Review Plan (TRP) for offering broadband-
only loop service.   
 
Since Ozark has forecasted no Broadband Only Loops during January through June 2017, the TRP 
reflects no adjustment to its current TY 2016-2017 CAF ICC Support amount. 
 
This filing is submitted in accordance with the Order and contains no revised tariff pages for special 
access service rate reductions.  Therefore, no filing fee is submitted.   
 
Copies of the Ozark TRP are being submitted to the Universal Service Administrative Company 
(“USAC”) and to the appropriate state Commission.    
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this filing should be directed to me at the above 
address or via facsimile to 512-343-0119. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Lynette Hampton 
Authorized Representative 
Ozark Telephone Company, Inc. 


